

Junior Cycle Results 2022 Wednesday 23rd November 2022

Dear Parents & Students,

The Department of Education & Skills has informed the College that students who completed their Junior Cycle in June 2022 will receive their results on Wednesday $23^{\rm rd}$ November.

I acknowledge that the students have had an extraordinary long time to wait to receive their results but as I have stated in previous communications the State Examinations Commission prioritised this year's Leaving Certificate students. Moreover we were informed in the autumn that the State Examinations Commission was unable to recruit sufficient correctors for the Junior Cycle Examinations.

Our students have once again proven themselves to be remarkably resilient as they waited five months for their results. We are confident that next Wednesday will be a day of celebration for the class of 2022 and we wish all those students receiving results the very best of luck.

Students will receive their results on Wednesday $23^{\rm rd}$ November at 11.40 (last class of the morning) When they receive their results they will be free to go home. They will also receive a unique PIN number and guidelines as to how they may access their results. Please note that the portal for accessing results online will not be available until after 4.00p.m. on the day of the results.

Once again, we wish the Junior Cycle students of 2022 every success next Wednesday.

Yours faithfully,

John Cronin Principal